
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

     Weekend: Saturday     4:00 PM 
       Sunday       8:30 AM 
 

     Weekday: Monday & Friday 9:00 AM 
 

     Holy Days: Consult the parish bulletin. 
 

 

SACRAMENTS 
 

       Reconciliation:      Saturday from 3:15 – 3:45 PM or by appointment. 
 

       Baptism:         Parents must contact the parish for the necessary forms   
                     at least one month in advance. 

 

       Marriage:              Couples must contact the parish at least six months in advance. 

PARISH CONTACT 
 

You may contact the parish by email or phone. If we are unable to answer your call, please leave a message.  Father 
is available for appointments at Saint Anthony Parish on Monday and Friday and at St. Francis of Assisi Parish in 
Windsor on Tuesday and Thursday. The phone number at St. Francis is 802-674-2157. 
 
   Telephone:    802-295-2225, ext. 3         Religious Education: Diane Usher 
   E mail:           stanthonychurch@vermontcatholic.org      Email: dmgu70@icloud.com 
   Website:        stanthony.vermontcatholic.org 
          
 
 
    
     
 

Saint Anthony Parish 
15 Church Street 

White River Junction 
Vermont 05001 

 

The Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 9, 2023 

 

Reverend Cyrain  G.  Cabueñas  
Deacon  John P.  Guarino  

 

Most  Reverend Chris topher  J .  Coyne  
Aposto l i c  Adminis t rator  o f  the  Diocese  o f  Burl ington 

RECTORY CHAPEL 
 

The rectory chapel is now open for visits on: 
 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
   
Saturday, July 8 4:00 PM  Rita Curran by Mary Campbell 
Sunday, July 9 8:30 AM The People of Saint Anthony Parish  
 
Monday, July 10 9:00 AM In Thanksgiving to Saint Anthony by J. L. D.  
Friday, July 14 9:00 AM Daily Mass 
 
Saturday, July 15 4:00 PM  The People of Saint Anthony Parish  
Sunday, July 16 8:30 AM Seminarian Giang Vu by the Knights of Columbus 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
  
 
  

SANCTUARY LAMPS  
 
 

will burn this week for 
 

Ralph Funari 
 
 

A Sanctuary Lamp burning in front of the tabernacle may be sponsored for your intentions. 
A donation to help defray the cost of the candle is appreciated, but not necessary. 

Please contact the office for availability.   
 

PARISH SUPPORT 
 
       Our weekly need to meet expenses:        $4,325.00 
 

       Last Week’s Collection        $3,733.00 
 
At Saint Anthony Parish, we do not pass a collection basket during Mass. There 
are collection boxes by the tables at the entrance of the church. We appreciate 
your contributions for the support of our parish. Thank you! 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS  
 
 

        Charlotte King           Diane Reilly  Geoff Garrow 
       Frank Klymn           Roger Tatro  Dianne Hopkins 
       Elizabeth McArthur         Heidi Whidden  Beverly Loper 
                      

 
Please also remember any others who need our prayers. 

 
 
 
 

 



A MESSAGE FROM FATHER CYRAIN: 
 
 Experiencing weariness and finding life burdensome is part of the human condition. We 
experience it as we go through some inner struggles or as we encounter conflicts in our personal 
relationships. Various forms of stress, tension, and pressure make life arduous and strenuous.  
 Jesus has a timely message and personal invitation to us in today’s gospel: Come to me, all 
who labor and are burdened, and I will give you rest.” How are we taking this invitation? How 
are we responding to it?  
 He reminds us not to bear our burdens alone. Life is meant to be shared with one another 
and with our God. All of us need someone to talk to. To share the worries and anxieties or our 
hearts and stress of everyday living. As the metaphysical poet and Anglican cleric John Donne 
said, “No man us an island, entire of itself.”  
 Jesus, however, does not lift the burdens from our life, but the anguish from our heart. He 
does not take away our cross but carries it with us. He does not promise the absence of trials, but 
he promises rest, a deep abiding peace that revitalizes the soul, strengthens the spirit, and restores 
hope. He is not offering escape from reality, but a way to cope with it.  
 Whenever we feel overwhelmed by life’s challenges, let us remember to turn to Jesus, who 
invites us to cast all our burdens onto him.  
 
LOW GLUTEN ALTAR BREAD:  Low gluten hosts for Communion are available to those 
who require them. When you come up to receive, let the minister know and they will get one 
for you. 
 
MASS INTENTIONS:  If you would like to have a Mass offered for your intentions, for loved 
ones living or deceased, or for a special occasion, please contact the parish office by email, phone, 
or drop a note in the collection box. Please include the name of the person for whom the Mass 
will be offered and who is requesting the Mass. Let us know if you want a specific day or if you 
would prefer the first available Mass, weekday, or weekend. We will do our best to accommodate 
your requests. Please include your contact information if we are unable to reserve the date you 
have requested.  The customary offering is $10.00. Thank you. 

CHRISTMAS CRAFTS & BAKE SALE: This annual event will be 
held again this fall. Please keep us in mind when you are making jam, 
jellies, pickles, preserves, etc. this season. A variety of homemade 
canned and baked goods are always welcomed. More details will follow 
in the coming weeks.  

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION:  Religious education registration 
forms have been mailed to families whose children participated last 
year. For families who are new to the program this year, forms are 
available on the tables at the entrance to the church. Please return 
all forms by August 12, 2023. 

Saint Anthony 
Parish 

Christmas  
Crafts & Bake 

Sale 
 



 THE HAVEN FOOD SHELF: The Food Shelf is open to anyone in our 
community Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 4:30pm & Friday 9:00 - 3:00. 
Visit uppervalleyhaven.org/foodshelffaq/ for more information. 

Saint Anthony Parish has long supported the Haven by collecting non-perishable food in the 
basket at the entrance to the church. Thank you for your contributions. 
Food Items: Canned Tuna, Canned Chicken, Pasta, Canned Vegetables, Pasta Sauce, Soups or Broths, 
Canned Tomatoes, Macaroni & Cheese, Canned Fruit, Peanut Butter, Rice, Canned beans (black & 
kidney), Shelf-stable Milk, Instant oatmeal, and Pasta Sauce. 
Personal Items: Toothpaste, Shampoo, Shaving items (razors and shaving cream), Body wash, 
Deodorant (men’s/women’s), Toothbrush, Body Lotion, Diapers (sizes 3, 4, 5 & 6) and Pull-ups (sizes 
3T-4T).  
 
ASSISTANCE TO OUR NEIGHBORS IN NEED:  As a parish, we have opportunities to support 
those in our community who are in need, both through our prayers and our financial help. Saint 
Anthony Parish publishes the Haven’s weekly list of needs in the bulletin and has collected food 
weekly for them. This parish project helps people year-round. We also have a fund that allows us to 
provide individuals and families financial assistance for emergency needs such as fuel, shelter, and 
other essentials. Donations to replenish our Assistance Fund allow us to continue to provide for these 
needs. A check made out to Saint Anthony Church marked “Assistance” will ensure your donation 
is used for this purpose. Thank you for your generosity.   
 
DIOCESAN EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL: REQUEST FOR EUCHARISTIC TESTIMONIES: 
During the “Year of the Eucharist”, the Diocese of Burlington will be collecting testimonies of 
people’s faith in the Eucharist. Any Catholic can contribute a reflection. Throughout 2023, brief 
snippets will be published in the Inland See and on social media. Then at the end of the year, we 
will compile approved reflections into a book: A Snapshot of Eucharistic Faith in Vermont.  
  If you would like to contribute to this effort, please prepare a reflection (maximum one 
page type-written or two pages hand-written – please print legibly) using one or more of the 
prompts below. Please include your name, email/phone number (in case we need to contact you 
for clarification), and parish name and town. If you do not want your name included in the 
publication, please indicate so; otherwise, first name and last initial will be published. 
 Prompt Questions 

1. Why is the Mass important in your life? 
2. How did I come to love the Mass in my life? 
3. Have you ever experienced a closeness to God during Mass or Adoration outside of Mass? What was 

that experience like? 
4. How does going to Mass effect the rest of my week? 
5. How has Christ’s presence in the Eucharist changed your life? 

 
Submissions can be emailed to revival@vermontcatholic.org or mailed to: 
Office of Worship 
RE: Eucharistic Testimony 
55 Joy Drive 
South Burlington, VT 05454 
 



 
BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL: The Appeal supports over 20 
ministries and services throughout our diocese. Please ask yourself 
if any of the following is something that you have experienced or 
is something that has been made available to you as a member of 
our faith and parish. 
 

• Have you had children confirmed or baptized in this parish or another parish with the 
Diocese of Burlington? 

• Have you or someone you know been in a marriage preparation class offered by the 
Diocese of Burlington? 

• Have you attended RCIA through this parish or another parish within the Diocese? 
• Do you have children, godchildren, grandchildren, nephews, or nieces that attend Catholic 

school here in Vermont? 
• Have you or a family member attended a conference or retreat offered by the Diocese? 
• Have your children gone or currently go to religious education class within the Diocese or 

have you yourself attended any faith formation classes? 
• Have you attended a funeral for a loved one in this parish or another parish within the 

Diocese? 
• Do you care about those in our communities that are hungry or homeless and if so, do you 

care enough to help us provide emergency aid to those in need? 
• Do you pray for retired priests and pray for the strength of our current priests? 
• Are you concerned that our Diocese does not have enough seminarians for future 

generations? 
 

If you answered any of these questions with a YES, then you or someone you know has benefited 
from the ministries within the Bishop’s Annual Appeal.   
 
If you have already received a pledge card in the mail, please send your gift directly to the diocese. 
There are additional brochures and pledge cards on the tables at the entrance of the church if you 
have not already received one and would like to make a gift to this important annual appeal. 
 

To learn more or make a gift online visit: bishopsappealvt.org. 
 

As of July 5, 2023, our parish donations total $12,554.84. 
This is 36% of our parish goal of $35,032.00. 



 



 



 


